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Camden Council Planning 
  
I am in favour of the plans to improve the Camden Lock buildings and to attract 
more visitors to Camden Market. The local schools and community will be able 
to learn about the history of Camden Town and how it developed from the 
Canal and old railway goods yard.   
  
I appreciate that there will be free access to some of the heritage exhibition 
spaces as well as discounted prices for local people who are facing financial 
problems.  Also it is great that there will be many free tickets for children on 
free school meals in Camden so that as many people as possible can learn 
about the history of the area. 
  
Regards    
Rinku Miah 
NW5 2BP  
 
 
 


